
Office of the ICTS Directorate
Internal Memo

From : Manager ICTS Ref :  TUM/ICTS/AD/09.VOL.4 (91)

To : All Students Date : 5th October, 2021

Subject:  Updating Student Details

The University is in the process of updating the Student Management System in order

to improve student service delivery.

Therefore, the ICTS department is collecting data from all the current TUM students,

which will be used to update the Management systems. 

All the Current TUM students are advised to click on the link below and update their

records. 

http://students.tum.ac.ke/

Kindly note that failure to update your records will restrict you from receiving SMS

notifications from the University Management systems, Online Voting, amongst other

services the department will be implementing for the University.

Mohamed Swaleh

Manager ICTS

c.c. Dean of Students
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